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Dear  Parent, 

 

As part of our Cultural Education Project with the Church Restoration Team for the Church 

of the Immaculate Conception, some of our Senior School Pupils got together to celebrate the 

joy of singing and in particular the joy of singing in our amazing Church over the years! 

What better time to highlight  this than at Christmas?  

They have recorded “Somewhere in my memory”….. sharing their very special Christmas 

Spirit with us all.  

It has been uploaded to our school website and can be found by clicking on the link 

below……. 

 

 

https://www.stcatherinesps.co.uk/school-shows/christmas-shows/senior-school/ 

 

Our little children are so excited that they have made  this for you and we all hope that you 

enjoy their  performance! Watch out for some others who joined in the fun also! 

 

 

It only remains for us to wish you every good wish for a very Happy, Holy Christmas and a 

Peaceful, Healthy, Prosperous New Year 2021 which will bring many good things! 

 

God bless you all, 

 

Mrs. B. Wilders  

Principal  
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